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FINANCE DIRECTOR REPORT 
 
Reporting Period:  February 2022 
Prepared By:  Stephanie Mandregan 
 
December and January, businesses were submitting their 2022 sales tax registrations. 
In December the final report was submitted for the Coronavirus Relief Grant.  
Our cashier position is once again vacant, and our new hire, Andrew Fratis will begin working this 
week. 
Our engagement letter with Altman Rogers & Co., was signed last week for our 2021 audit. 
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